
From: Douglas Meshaw <meshaw.douglas@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 9:46 AM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: IECC Development 
 
Dear Dominic and Gregg 
I was a member of BOCA  before it was incorporated into the ICC and have been an ICC member since its 
inception. Also, I have participated in all of the Code Development hearings since BOCA and have 
witnessed the problems which you are aware of occurring with the existing process. Thus I am writing to 
you in support and encouraging the ICC to support The Building Industry proposal to move the IECC to 
the existing ANSI process instead of the ICC Code Development process. 
I am sure you have received from the proponents all the rationale necessary for making such a change. 
Thus, I will not be repetitive and merely ask for your support to make this change. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Douglas W. Meshaw President 
Meshaw Codes Consulting 
ICC Member Number 5139392 
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